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China Update - April 2014 
Chalcopyrite, Siderite, Tennantite and Distinctive Calcites 

 

 

On the website this week I've added new specimens under China Update – April 

2014 . This update features excellent new chalcopyrite/siderite and tennantite specimens 

from the Kaiwu Mine (the tennantites have been confirmed by analysis). It also includes 

amazing highly distinctive new calcites from Chenzhou Prefecture, Hunan Province 

(including some unique mushroom-shaped ones). I’ve posted a few excellent quality calcite 

specimens from Shimen, Wenshan, Gongcheng and Daye as well.  

 

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens. 

 

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 



 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/China-April-2014.html 

 

Hope you enjoy the update!  

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 
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